
 

 

Important Patient Update: AllerVie Health – Sarasota Consolidation 

Our Sarasota office will merge with our Bradenton clinic on October 9, 2025. We’re ready to 

continue serving you in one of our nearby AllerVie Health clinics! 

After thoughtful consideration, we’ve made the decision to merge our Sarasota clinic with our newly 

updated Bradenton office, just 12 miles away, so we can better serve you, offer expanded 

scheduling/shot availability, and more. We’re committed to ensuring you have a smooth transition of care 

along the way! While all patient care will move to our Bradenton clinic, you may also choose to continue your 

care at our Venice office instead (only 16 miles south).  

 

How This Will Impact You (Starting 10/9):  

   

• Continued access to the same providers you’ve come to know and love – with expanded shot 

hours and appointment availability! 

o Dr. Rajivi Rucker and Solomia Pullen, NP also provide care in Bradenton and Venice. 

o Starting 10/9, Bradenton will be open 4 days per week every Monday – Thursday. 

• Immunotherapy (Allergy Shots) & Biologic Injection Patients  

o Your shots will be located at our Bradenton clinic. If you prefer your vials be sent to Venice or 

another clinic, please call our team at 941.366.9711. 

• Existing/Future Scheduled Appointments 

o Appointments scheduled at the Sarasota clinic after 10/9 will be moved to our Bradenton 

clinic for the same date and time. If you need to reschedule, please call 941.366.9711. 

 

AllerVie Health - Bradenton   

12 miles north of Sarasota 

6050 FL-70 East, Suite A | Bradenton, FL 34203 

Phone: 941.251.3584 

AllerVie Health – Venice  

16 miles south of Sarasota 

871 Venetia Bay Blvd, Suite 380 | Venice, FL 34285 

Phone: 941.486.0413  

 

At AllerVie Health, our mission is to provide the highest quality, safest, and most patient-centric experience 

possible. When we feel we can no longer fulfill this mission, we must, unfortunately, make difficult decisions 

such as this one. Although our Sarasota office is closing, we’d love to continue caring for you at one of our 

nearby clinics! If you have any questions about this transition, please feel free to call us at 941.366.9711.  

 

Thank you for trusting us with your care!  

 

AllerVie Health – Sarasota 

Phone: 941.366.9711 | Fax: 941.957.0079 

Important Patient Care Notice: 

All patients have the right to see any provider of their choice. If you need to reschedule or make changes to your appointment, please call your 

local clinic directly. If you would like to transfer your records to another practice outside of the AllerVie Health network, we will work with you to 

transfer your medical records to the physician of your choice, to you personally, or to your legally authorized representative. In order to request 

a transfer of your records, please download this medical records release and fax your completed request to 941.957.0079. If you do not seek to 

have your records returned to you or transferred to another provider of your choice, your records will be maintained at the current clinic 

location and retained in accordance with record retention requirements under state law. 

https://www.allervie.com/locations/destin/
https://www.allervie.com/locations/panama-city/
https://www.allervie.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Allervie-Medical-Records-Release-Form-08-02-21.pdf

